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REPORT ON GOLD, COPPER AND TUNGSTEN MINERALIZATION AT
KURUNDI (NT) - COMPETENT PERSON

Further to the announcement on 5 September 2007 by Washington Resources
Limited (“Washington” or “the Company”) in respect of exploration at Mosquito
Creek and its Kurundi exploration licence, the Company wishes to add that the
report was based on information compiled by Mr Peter Burger, an exploration
geologist for Washington.

Mr Burger has sufficient experience relevant to the style of mineralization and types
of deposit under consideration and the activity that he is undertaking to qualify as a
Competent Person as defined in the 2004 Edition of the “Australasian Code for
Reporting Exploration Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves” (“JORC
Code”). The report was issued with Mr Burger’s consent as to the form and context
in which the exploration results appeared.

For further information, please contact:
Adrian Griffin

Washington Resources Limited

(+61) 8 9485 0755

(+61) 418 927 658

Washington Resources Limited A.C.N. 097 532 137
Registered Office — 98 Colin Street, West Perth WA 6005 Telephone: +618 9485 0755 Fax: +618 9324 2977



